
Welcome  ST PETER’S BENGEWORTH EVESHAM 

P r i n t  e d i t i o n  W o r s h i p p i n g  J e s u s  i n  a  G r o w i n g  C o m m u n i t y      

  Web: www.bengeworthchurch.co.uk                                E-mail: bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

We extend a warm welcome to everyone attending our services 
and events, especially if you are new to the area or visiting us for 
the first time.  Please make yourself known to clergy and 
members of the congregation and stay for coffee/tea afterwards. 

Today’s Services 24th January 2016 

Third Sunday of Epiphany 

 8.00am Holy Communion (said) 

Rev. Mark Binney 

 9.45am Parish Eucharist 

Canon Michael Grylls 

Readers Marie Bomyer, Richard Southern 

Intercessor Jane Richards 

Hymns 46 omit v 2 & 6, 60, 15, 460, 494 

10.00am Fairfield Church Service 

 6.00pm  SoulFood  at All Saints. Christian Unity 

Diary 

Mon 25th   7.00pm 
  7.30pm 

Baptism Preparation  
Bengeworth PCC meeting. 

Tue  26th 10.00am Holy Communion 
Wed 27th    1.00pm 

   7.30pm 
Prayers for Evesham –Elim  
Asum House Group 

Thurs 28th  10.00am  
   7.00pm 

Splish-Baby and toddler service 

Splosh! Youth Group 

Fri  29th    7.00pm Choir practice 

Sat 30th  10.00am- 
11.30am 

W.W.D.O. Prayer planning 
meeting. 

Next Sunday 31st January 2016  

  8.00am Holy Communion (said)  
Rev. Julian Bomyer 

 10.00am Benefice Eucharist 
Rev. Mark Binney 

 10.00am Fairfield Church Service 

  6.00pm SoulFood  All Saints 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS  

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly:-      
Janet Bailey,  Beattie Ballard,  Sylvia Emson,  Robert 
Gyorgy,  Barbara Lines,  Hubert Martin,  Maurice Miller,  
Grace Percival, as well as others known to us personally. 

 

For those who have died and all who mourn at this time:-   

Michael Collings, Philip Gibbons, Frances Zikking , 
Bernard Scaysbrook ,George Mcilfatrick and Irene 
Williams. 
 

For all children and young people in our community, 
especially those involved in our Church groups and 
schools. 
 
 

If writing a cheque for the church, please make it out to 
Bengeworth PCC not St. Peter’s. 

NOTICES 
27th January. Prayers for Evesham (CTED) 
For anyone who wants to pray for Evesham. 
Elim Pentecostal at 1 pm (includes lunch). 

 
St. Peter's is hosting the Evesham Women's World Day 
of Prayer service at the start of March this year. There will 
be a planning meeting, in church, at 10.00 am on 
Saturday 30th January. Please do come along if you 
would like to be involved. 

 
Projector training will take place in Church on Monday 
1st February at 4.30pm. 
 
Parish Magazine: Subscriptions are now due for 2016. 
Please would magazine distributors and those who have a 
reserved magazine let Pat Bussey have their payment as 
soon as possible. The price is unchanged at £5 for a full 
year’s subscription. Thank you. 
New subscribers always very welcome – save £1 and 
secure your own reserved copy each month!  
Pat is usually at the 9:45am service on Sunday, or phone 
01386 858827.  
 

Vocations event 
23 April, 10am - 3pm 

The Old Palace, Worcester 
More information to follow, but this day will include: 

Keynote speaker 
Opportunity to hear from practitioners from a wide variety 

of ministries 
Opportunity to ask questions and explore possibilities 
Explanation of diocesan and national procedures for 

selection for different ministries 
Literature and information. 

 
Lindisfarne Retreat 4-8 July 2016 Exploring Celtic 
Christianity. There is a space for a couple in a double room 
just become available. 
For information please contact Sarah Hewitt 07456 549969 
 
Caring Hands. 

There is a box in all our churches for your donations of food, 
clothing, toiletries and baby requisites which will be passed on to 
Caring Hands, working at Evesham Christian Centre. 
www.chands.org.uk  Caring Hands have requested no more 
pasta or baked beans for the time being. 
 
Notices for next week’s pew sheet. 

Please send notices or information for inclusion in next week’s 
pew sheet to the Parish Office no later than 9.00am the 
preceding Thursday. 
Contact details:- Tel (01386) 446381. 

Email :- bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk 
 
PLEASE BE AWARE:- 
The diocese has sent us a warning about damage to 
churches locally. Please be alert for anyone acting 
suspiciously and contact the police if you are concerned. 
Thank you. 
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